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Date: July 2025 
 
Dear Parents & Carers  
 

RE: END OF YEAR THANKS 
 
As we come to an end of another school year, I want to take a moment to express 
my heartfelt thanks to all of your support, enthusiasm and partnership during this 
whole academic year. 
 
It has been a year full of growth, learning, laughter and achievement. We are 
incredibly proud of everything the children have accomplished, both inside and 
outside the classroom. Thank you for being such an important part of our school 
community. So many of you have come along to our parent meetings, sports races 
and coffee mornings and engaged so positively with our school team.   
 
Moving on, moving up! 
A special mention must go to our Year 6 pupils, who are now ready to take their big 
step. You have been fantastic role models and we will miss your energy, leadership 
and kindness around the school. We know you are well-prepared for the exciting 
journey ahead, and we wish you every success and happiness in your new schools. 
Goodbye and good luck- you will always be part of our school family.  
 
School Uniform  
Please can we remind parents that we have always appreciated your support with 
uniform and this includes wearing black school shoes.  We do not allow children to 
wear trainers, crocs or open toe footwear.  I recognise that children grow and ask 
that you continue to support our uniform policy when making purchases over the 
summer break.  
 
As we begin the summer break, we hope you all have a safe, restful and enjoyable 
holiday. Take time to relax, have fun and create special memories with your loved 
ones. 
 
We look forward to welcoming everyone back in September for another exciting and 
successful year on Tuesday 2nd September 2025.  
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
G.F.Elswood 
Executive Headteacher  


